
 
 
 
 

 
 
May 31, 2024 
 
 
 
Mr. Will Seuffert 
Executive Secretary  
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission  
121 7th Place East, Suite 350 
St. Paul, MN 55101-2147  
 
Re: In the Matter of Commission Consideration and Determination of Compliance with Renewable 

Energy Standards for Year 2023 
 
In the Matter of the Green Pricing Verification Filing Process 
 
PUC Docket Number(s):  E-999/PR-24-12 

E-999/PR-02-1240 
 
Dear Mr. Seuffert: 
 
Concerning the above-referenced dockets and in response to the Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
Notice issued March 13, 2024, Great River Energy has filed the following:  

• GRE 2023 RES GP Public.xlsx 
• GRE 2023 RES GP Trade Secret.xlsx 
• GRE 2023 MRETS Retired Certificate Report.xlsx 

The updated portion of this filing has been served on all persons on the service lists by electronic service 
or by U.S. First Class mail. We are serving you a paper copy per the service list.  
 
Please contact me at (763) 445-6125 or by email at amonn@grenergy.com if you have any questions 
regarding this filing.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
GREAT RIVER ENERGY 
 
/s/ Ann Monn 
 
Ann Monn 
Manager, Renewable Energy Resources  
 
c: Service List 
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